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License No. 25-18172-01

Professional Consultants, Inc.
Attn: Mr. Thomas M. Hanson
620 High Park Way
Missoula, Montana 59806

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of October 20, 1980, in response to our letter

dated September 15, 1980, and the attached Notice of Violation. We have no

further questions at this time, and we will review your corrective action

during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

Yo . W= -

Gle u. rown, thlet
Fuel Facility and Material

Safety Branch

so11 ec o 2f 57
%mp g


